
FAMILY FRIDAYS IN 

RECEPTION.. 

Family Fridays is a great way of involving parent’s in their children’s 

learning. We do this regularly on a fortnightly basis, and the children 

love showing their parents the sorts of things they do at school. 

Parents can ‘pick up’ strategies to further support their child at home, 

and they also enjoy the time spent with their child in school.  

Please take a look at some of our parent’s feedback. 



Beaufort Family  

Fridays in Reception 
It’s a good chance to see 

the things that the     

children are learning. It’s 

also a nice bit of extra 

time with my child. 

It’s a good chance to see what 

my child has been learning and 

doing at school, plus it gives 

my child time to show her      

little brother her classroom 

and what she enjoys. 

I get to see all of 

the things my child 

does in school. 

I enjoy seeing what my child 

gets up to and how she inter-

actions with the rest of the 

children. It’s great seeing her 

have fun and learning. Dad is 

very proud. 

It helps me to see  how 

my child is doing in 

class and what     

interests him. 


